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Happenings at SLCSE this week 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 28 

End of the Quarter 

November 9 

Picture Retakes 

November 9 @3:30pm 

 Scholarship Workshop  

November 9 @5pm 

School Community Council 

November 12 

Science Day at the U 

November 18 10-11am 

Down the Drain 

November 23 

Short day 

November 24 & 25 

No school 

 

 



 

Scholarship Support 
 

Attention all Seniors! If you would like some extra 

mentorship on finding and applying for scholarships or 

researching colleges and working on applications, we 

are here to help you! 

Stop by after school on October, 18th and 26th November 

9th and 29th where there will be people to help you. If 

there are any parents who would like to help with editing 

and revising scholarship essays during these times, please 

contact Mr. Crandall. 

 You are invited 
 

10th grade Chemistry 

Students at the Salt 

Lake Center for 

Science Education 

have been partnering 

with the University of 

Utah and the Salt Lake 

Water Reclamation 

Plant to investigate "What goes down the drain?" 

 

We will be presenting our findings in a poster session on 

Friday, November 18th from 10-11am at the Salt Lake 

Center for Science Education and would love to have 

you join us.  1400 W. Goodwin Avenue (1140 N.)  

 

RSVPs appreciated, please 

email Shea.Wickelson@slcschools.org 

 

Thanks, 

Shea Wickelson 

 

SLCSE Chemistry 

Fill Up and Make a 

Difference! 

 

From October 1 through 

October 31, 2016, in Salt 

Lake City, Chevron will 

donate $1 with every fill-

up of 8 or more gallons, 

up to $1 Million, to help 

fund materials and 

supplies for local public 

schools through 

 DonorsChoose.org. 

 

SLCSE teachers have 

requested funds (19 

projects in total) that 

they hope will be 

funded through the 

Chevron Fuel your 

School Program  

 

Supporting education at 

SLCSE was never so 

easy! 

  

Go to Chevron or 

Texaco 

  

Fill up with 8 gallons 

of gas or more. 

  

Tell your friends! 

 

School Community Council meets the second Wednesday of every 

month at 5pm. We invite parents to attend (no regular attendance 

commitment is required), we value your input at these meetings  

mailto:Shea.Wickelson@slcschools.org
http://www.donorschoose.org/


 

 

Holiday Wreathes 

Wreathes come fresh from Oregon.  They are $30 for a wreath or a swag, and $50 for a 25' 

garland.  They will arrive the week after Thanksgiving. 

Anyone interested in buying them can do so through the office, or from an 11th grade student that is 

going to DC. 

 

Music Appreciation Club 

SLCSE students have a remarkable opportunity to attend some 

high quality performances by the Utah Symphony. The information 

for this opportunity got to us very recently and due to available 

seating we are forced to gather permission slips and club fees by 

this Friday the 28th. The cost per student is $25.00 for the year and 

includes five concerts. The dates are tentatively; 11/18/2016, 

1/19/2017, 2/24/2017, 4/28/2017, 5/26/2017. If the seating for those 

dates is unavailable we will request tickets for the day following the 

date provided. The concerts are all in the evening around 7pm. A 

bus will be provided for transport that will take students to and 

from the school. This is a great opportunity that we hope your student will take advantage of. To 

get the information and permission slips that are due this Friday see Mr. Chandler, Mrs. Dahl, or the 

front office.  

Career Day 
 

December 2 will be our annual Career day event when we invite people to come talk about their 

chosen career to our students. We need presenters!!!  

We are especially interested in careers in the following areas: mechanic, electrician, pilot, plumber, 

dentist, aesthetician/cosmetologist, military, FBI, detective, architect, physical therapist, or anything 

kind of "unusual". 

Interested? Contact Ashley Paulsen-Cook at ashley.paulsen@slcschools.org or 801-578-8226. 

 

 

SLCSE thanks Kristine Porter for the donation of a Christmas tree. We will be 

using the tree for our Angel Tree program this year to help SLCSE families, in 

need of some extra support this holiday season. Stay posted on how you 

can help. 



 

Prepared by our Social Action Association 
 

Your Vote 

Matters 

 

Dates to Remember:   

 

 Register to vote before November 1, 2016 

 Election Day November 8, 2016 

 
Websites to Help You Prepare 

 

www.rockthevote.com 
 Register to vote here 

 Learn how to vote and other necessary 

information for election day 

 Learn general information about your candidates 

Your Guide to the 2016 Election 

www.vote.utah.gov  Get an example ballot 

 Learn specifics about each candidate 

 Find candidate’s websites 

www.isidewith.com 

 Take a political quiz to learn which 

candidates share your views 

 Learn which party shares your views 


